NOTICE
9-25-95
Expires: 10-25-95

SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF DIRECTIVES

The two Orders listed below are canceled, effective immediately. This is a
continuing effort in the ongoing initiative to reduce the burden and volume of
internal regulations.

1. DOE 1430.4A, LIBRARY SERVICES, of 5-18-92
Point of Contact: Denise Diggin (202) 586-6022

2. HQ 1430.1, LIBRARY SERVICES, of 5-24-88
Point of Contact: Denise Diggin (202) 586-6022

The Library Branch is currently in the process of developing a policy directive
and an associated procedures Manual. These directives are expected to be
completed in fiscal Year 1996. No legal ramificationsor disruptions are
anticipated during the interim period while these documents are being developed.

The cancellation of these Orders does not relieve the Department or its
contractors from complying with the applicable Federal laws and regulations
covering these functional areas.

IT you need additional informationconcerning the cancellation of the listed
directives, contact the Points of Contact above. Please call (202) 586-4716 with
questions and comments concerning the Departmental’ Directives System.

BY ORDER OF THE SECRETARY OF ENERGY:

ARCHER L. DURHAM
Assistant Secretary for
Human Resources and Administration





